
 
 
 
 

 

 
DSS/2023/77 
 
22 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Service Learning Symposium at St. Hilda’s Secondary School 

 
Damai Secondary School will be participating in the 4th Biennial Service Learning Symposium 
organised by St. Hilda’s Secondary School.  
 
The objectives of the Symposium are as follows: 

1. To engage participants to think critically and deeply on social issues faced by Singapore 
2. To encourage the hearts of all participants to be caring and collaborative contributors to 

the community 
 
Your child/ward has been selected to participate in the workshops for student leaders conducted 
by trainers in the domains of environment, elderly, children, community engagement and digital 
advocacy. The following is the schedule: 
 
Date: 3 March 2023, Friday 
Time: 2.30 – 5.30 pm 
Venue: St. Hilda’s Secondary School  
 
Students will be taking public transport and will be dismissed from the venue. 
 
For clarifications, please contact me (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848. 
 
Thank you for partnering the school in supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ms Lorraine Ng 
HOD/CCE 
 

Damai Secondary School  
4800 Bedok Reservoir Road Singapore 479229 
Tel: +65 64436848     Fax: +65 64425629 
School website:  http://www.damaisec.moe.edu.sg 

mailto:ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg

